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Addendum 1 

 
 
 
This addendum is being proposed to clarify requirements for the proposals and to answer 
question that have been raised.  The existing pump station that is being relocated is at 
approximately 1400 S Frontage Road in Farmington.  The exact location of the replacement 
pump station is not yet finalized, but it will be in the proximity of the existing pump station.  
The new pump station will be roughly 15-20 ft below the existing road and will be on a 60’ by 
60’ parcel.   
 
The Proposal Requirements are amended to include the following: 
 

3.  Understanding of the general area of the pump station 
 
4.  The recommended scope should be general in nature and is subject to being 
amended once the site is finalized and building loads are defined.   
 
5.  The schedule should be approximate recognizing time is of the essence for this 
work.  
 
6.  The fee proposal should be preliminary and is subject to being amended once the 
site is finalized and building loads are defined. 

 
Recognize that the Evaluation is based on technical capabilities, references, and estimated 
timeline and does not include an assessment of the proposed fee.   


